From: Avinash Tailor [

Sent: 04 October 2019 10:38

To: Planning [

Subject: Intended Works to Trees -2019/4788/T - 37 Parliament Hill, London NW3 2TA

Dear sir/madam,

Further to you letter dated 24th September 2019, informing us of tree works at the
above address. We are owner/occupiers of
Our garden connects directly to the garden of 37 Parliament Hill.

The large tall Deodar Cedar tree prevents full enjoyment of our garden, particularly
the limbs overhanging our garden resulting in much of the barrel shaped cones and

leaves falling in to our garden. | have attached pictures to reflect damage caused to
our garden.

We welcome, therefore, the proposed works, in particular removal the large limbs
from Deodar Cedar tree over the garden.
Your sincerely

Mr Avinash Tailor
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